
Safe Routes to School Update 2019-2022

Projects Selected:
70 Local Construction Projects 

35 Local Safe Routes to School Plans
11 Local Education Programs

Funds allocated:
Construction:  $45 million    Education: $1.8 million

Funds requested: 
Construction: $160 million     Education: $4 million



Why Safe Routes to School?



Looking Ahead
Next Grant Solicitation: Early 2022

• Education application in February with allocation in 
October 2022: ~ $1.5 million

• Construction application in February with allocation in 
December 2022: ~ $26 million

• Planning assistance application in February with 
allocation in October 2022: ~ 20 communities

• Other resource at www.oregonsaferoutes.org 

Additional Updates:
New funds for programs and projects addressing barriers 

to students: Safe Routes to School projects on state 
highways will be funded through the Pedestrian/Bicycle 

Strategic Program in the 24-27 STIP.



SRTS Education Program Contact: 
Heidi Manlove, SRTS Education Program Manager 
ODOT Transportation Safety Division, MS #3 
Email: Heidi.manlove@odot.state.or.us
(503) 968-4196

SRTS Construction Program Contact:
LeeAnne Fergason, SRTS Construction Program Manager
Public Transportation Division
Email: LeeAnne.Fergason@odot.state.or.us
(503) 910-8994

Website: http://www.oregon.gov/ODOT/Programs/Pages/SRTS.aspx

Contact Us


